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Track and Field 1-7-22 
 
Zaxby’s Bullskin Relays 
Zaxby’s will sponsor the Collins H. S. Bullskin Relays Track and Field meet scheduled for March 
19, 2022.  This is a unique early season meet that has been in the planning stages for months.  
Collins Director of Track and Cross Country George Sanderlin said, “Kentucky does not have any 
early season relay carnivals.  So, we are hosting a track meet with the full array of field events 
and seven track relays, in addition to both hurdles.  We are excited to have Zaxby’s as a 
sponsor since their Shelbyville location on Freedom’s Way is only a mile from Collins.   They 
have a lot of experience in helping to promote successful sporting events.”   

 
 

The meet will be unique in that the field events will be staged in the morning ahead of the 
relays.  That way, fans, athletes, and coaches won’t have to hustle back and forth between the 
track and field events.  Another thing that will set the meet apart is that t-shirts will be given to 
the event winners.  Zaxby’s plans to distribute coupons to all fans and has several other 



 

promotional efforts which will be announced in the future.   The meet will be based on the 
successful Zaxby’s Wheeler (H.S. in Marietta, GA) Relays. 
 
There will also be a special award for the winners of both the boys’ and girls’ 4 X 100 relay - 
The Avery Farmer Memorial 4 X 100.  This event is named in honor of former Collins student 
Avery Farmer who ran on the Collins 4 X100 and lost his life before he could graduate.  The 
meet will also feature officiating by USA Track & Field certified officials and all new track and 
field equipment (hurdles, HJ and PV pits / standards, etc.). 
 

 
Avery Farmer competes for Collins in the 100-meter dash at the Shelby Co. All-Comers meet on Mar. 26, 2019.  
 
The meet is named after Bullskin Creek which runs through the western part of Shelby County 
near Collins.  It will feature local high school teams which have been invited from a radius 
around Collins.  
 
Field events start at 10:00 AM on March 19th with the relays and hurdles starting at 12:45 PM.  
For more information on the Zaxby’s Bullskin Relays, including the meet schedule, go to:  
https://ky.milesplit.com/meets/451439-bullskin-relays-2022#.YdcjFllOm3B  Tickets to the 
event will be sold through GoFan (https://gofan.co/app/school/KY25579).   
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